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It has come to my attention that state policy makers are acting with discrimination and hatred.
 Do not take away the rights of transgender people and their insurances. We are a country of
 love and support and not hatred and anger. Why would we make a life of liberty and
 happiness impossible for some?

Jason Collins
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